
Order of Service 

July 30, 2023 

 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

     

Call to Worship       

                       

Praise Songs                            Sing Wherever I Go 

                          Grace That Is Greater 

              What A Beautiful Name 

 

Scripture                 1 John 5:1-5 

 

Message                            Three Signs Of Spiritual Life    

             Pastor David Krueger 

  

Offering  (Giving Back To God)                
 

Congregational Prayer                     Kent Kowitz 

  

Hymn #445 (vs 1,2&3)            Have Thine Own Way, Lord! 

 

Hymn #142  (vs 1,2&4)            There Shall Be Showers Of Blessing 

 

Benediction            

           

Thanks for joining us today! 

 

 

 

 
 

Announcements 

Kids Camp Donations 

Kids Camp is next weekend and we still need your help! Friday we 

are looking to pack Oostburg park during our Amazing Race. This 

requires very little from you and the entire family is invited! We are 

having a bonfire on Saturday and would love extra 

hands to help with roasting marshmallows. We also 

have a street fair and round robin where extra hands 

are helpful. All of these sign ups are available on the 

Welcome Centers in the back of church or by  

scanning this QR Code. Is baking a pan of bars or 

making a financial contribution more your style? There are post-it 

notes in the back of church for some of those or you can place any 

financial contributions in the offering baskets or Tom Nyenhuis’ 

mailbox. Feel free to see Tracy VanStelle, Amber Krueger, Amber 

Jensema or Leah Hankins with any questions 
 

Fondy Aqua Park 

The Well-MS is headed to Fondy Aqua Park on Saturday, August 

5th. Please sign up by Wednesday, August 3rd so we can plan  

accordingly. We will be leaving Gibbsville Church at 11:30am and 

plan to return by 5:30pm. Cost is $36. Please pack a dinner (coolers 

will be provided) and a life jacket if you have one. Waivers &  

further information can be found on the website & outside of the 

church office door. 

 

Missions Committee 

The Missons Committee is looking for new members to help our  

congregation become more deeply involved in the missions we  

support, and to help lead mission trips in the future.  If interested, 

please contact Jim Davies (920-207-5535) or the church office. 

 

Communion 

Next Sunday, August 6, we will be celebrating the sacrament of  

communion. 

Weekly Gatherings 

 

This Week’s Calendar 

 

Sunday:  Prayer  Time in Matthew Room 8:15am 

 

Monday: Bethany Circle 9am  (Leader: Mary Theune 

  Hostesses: Doris Neils & Joan Heinen 

                   

Tuesday: Readers For The Son 10-11:30am 

     

Thursday: Read Thru The Bible 6pm (Psalm 57, 95, 97, 98, 99,  

  I Chronicles 21-22 

 

Friday-Sunday: Kids Camp 

 

Saturday: The Well MS Fondy Aqua Park 11:30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 6: The Well HS Rocky Mountain Reunion 7:30pm 

August 8:  Readers For The Son 

August 15:  Readers For The Son 

August 20: Mark Dubbeld Family Concert 

August 23: Women’s Ministry Scoot N Blast 

September 10: Church Picnic 

September 10: Education Sunday 

September 17: First day of Sunday School 



Announcements 

Congregational Meeting 

There will be an informational congregational meeting on Sunday, 

August 13th, following the service. 
 

Mark Dubbeld Family Concert 

Join us after the service on Sunday, August 20th for a concert from 

the Mark Dubbeld Family. Any questions feel free to contact Jerry 

DeBlaey. 
 

Produce Table 

The produce table is back! If you have extra produce from your  

garden that you would like to share feel free to drop it off on the  

table. If you are looking for a healthy treat grab what is available. 
 

Ground Breaking 

Join us for a ground breaking ceremony to celebrate our 1More 

Campaign before the church picnic on Sunday, September 10! 
 

Prayer Concerns 

~Congratulations to Matt & Leah Bokelman on the birth of their 

daughter, Levia. 

~Wayne Brasser as he is hospitalized. 

~Sympathies to the family of Phil & Jo Dulmes on the passing of 

Jo’s sister-in-law, Jane DenBoer. 
 

Thank You 

Thank you for all the cards, food & mostly prayers that were given 

to me since my surgery. Thanks also to Pastor David for his visits. 

Praise be to the Lord, I am pain free for the first time in 2 years. 

~Donna Wensink. 

Thank you for the lovely cards and well wishes in honor of our 65th 

wedding anniversary. We enjoyed them & appreciated your  

kindness. ~Don & Mary Lou DuMez. 

Thank you for all of the thoughts & prayers for my granddaughter, 

Lindsay, following her swimming accident. She seems to be fully 

recovered! Praise be to God! ~Marilyn Price 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Know God and Make Him Known 

Announcements 

Thank you 

As most of  you know I lost my dear loving wife, Mary, on  

December 17th of 2022. I’m sharing this with  you because of 

the many prayers, encouragements, notes, support, talks, texts 

& treats that you have given me since her passing. I have  

chosen this time to share with you because on July 28 of this 

year we would have celebrated our 50th wedding anniversary. 

We were both very proud of the sanctity of our marriage vows. 

Words cannot express my gratitude to you all for helping me 

through this time of sorrow; without God Almighty & people 

like you in my life I would not have been able to handle her 

passing. I am confident the support will continue, but you need 

to know how much you are loved & appreciated. Please share 

this with others who knew Mary that may not see this note. Her 

love of  Jesus Christ; loving, caring personality to all, & being a 

loving wife, mother & grandmother is a testament to her. We 

planted a Red Maple (one of her many favorite plantings) in 

June in her memory. Many of the memorials included a  

wonderful idea of planting a tree. The kids, grandkids, & I 

agreed on a place on our acreage & thought this would be  

fulfilling that idea. We had also received other mementos of 

Mary & placed them around the tree area. We will be scattering 

her ashes around the tree in the near future. Thanks be to God 

for Mary’s love; and for sending friends like you to help me 

along life’s journey. God Bless you all. ~Love Bob & Family 

 

Contact Information 

Church Phone: (920) 564-3434 

Prayer Line: (920) 564-6530  

Email: grc@gibbsville.org 

Website: www.gibbsville.org  

Office Hours : Tues.-Thurs. 8:30am-12:30pm 

Reminders To Remember 

July 30, 

2023 


